
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
8th February 2022 

COVID19 Vaccination consent form 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
The COVID19 vaccine is being offered to all children aged 12 – 15 years old. Your child is now 
able to receive their 1st and or 2nd COVID vaccine in school on 17th March 2022.  
 
Please use the following link to complete your consent form and find other links to information 
about the vaccine. Please also discuss the vaccination with your child. Information about the 
vaccinations will be put on your child’s health records.  
 
 

Complete your consent form here: https://forms.office.com/r/mNF1xCJ2cq 
 

Please complete no later than 2nd March  
 
 
Please note, pupils who are 16 and have not received their first dose will not be able to receive 
their first dose with us on the date of the session.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
D Grogan 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/mNF1xCJ2cq

